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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Fair: 

The annual FOLS Christmas Fair was a 

great success this year, raising a grand 

total of £1550.25! Thank you so much to 

all our families that attended. The money 

raised will be going towards enrichment 

opportunities for the children. The 

wonderful Layston choir performed their 

carols beautifully, bringing a tear to the 

eye.  

  

Christmas production: 

A huge well done to Years 1-4 for their fabulous performances of Aladdin on Wednesday and 

Thursday afternoon this week. They were confident and shone brightly and are now looking forward 

to the finale this evening! A massive thanks to all the staff who have worked tirelessly to enable our 

Christmas production, especially Mr Strahan and Mrs Scarrott. A reminder that it is not ok to share 

any of the video on social media for safeguarding reasons.  

 

Nativity: 

Reception children will be performing the Nativity at St Peter’s Church on Tuesday 17th December. 

We aim to start at 9:30am and YR parents will need to have pre booked tickets due to restricted 

numbers in the church.  These will need to be collected from the school office on Monday. 

 

Christmas Jumper/ Dinner day: 

On Wednesday 18th December, children are welcome to come to school wearing their Christmas 

jumpers or outfits. On this day we will be having our Christmas Lunch please remember there will be 

no cold option.  

 

Best wishes, 

  

Adele McMurrough 

Headteacher  
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